

-Newsletter -

January-February 2019

The Okines Food Co-Op welcomes you to the first newsletter of the year!

Our 7th year of operation – Wow, tempus fugit!

Thank you to all those who have kept us going and growing

What's happening this month:

- 1. 2019 Memberships Due
- 2. Are you active or non-active?
- 3. Active Tasks we most need to fill
- 4. New Products to try
- 5. 'Tools' needed for the Co-op can you help?

Documents and Downloads:

Find our current pricelist, order forms and up to date stock info here on our website.

Location and Opening Hours:

540 Old Forcett Road, Dodges Ferry (in the community garden)

Open Tuesdays 2pm-5pm and Sundays 9.30am-12noon (10.00am-12noon July-September)

We also open on garden tucker days every first Monday of the month from 12.00noon-2pm.

Contact:

Jill Vaughan (co-op coordinator)

Ph: 0439 411 440

Deva O'Wheel (assistant

coordinator)

Ph: 0402 228 321

Nat Siggins (House Manager)

Ph: (03) 6265 7016



- Memberships: please renew your 2019 membership asap when you shop in Jan/Feb. Remember to confirm we have your correct contact details.
 Annual fee \$20/\$15 concession
 Quarterly fee \$5/\$4
- 2. If you wish to change from Non-active to Active and give approx. 4 hrs/month to helping the co-op run smoothly, please note this when renewing or let me know by email asap. I will change your payment structure accordingly.
 If you no longer wish to be Active, but still shop with us, also let us know asap so we can refill your task.
- 3. Tasks most needed:
 - * 2 new supper managers to plan, cook and serve food at the Dodges Ferry Flicks film night once a month. We cover your costs for food.
 - *people to assist with bottling honey and sterilizing jars
 *someone who can collect occasional orders from town –
 usually from Eumarrah at Derwent Park
 - *a newsletter manager to edit and send out this newsletter format each month
 - *someone to collate and post recipes on our web/FB site
- 4. NEW ORGANIC RICE & QUINOA PENNE PASTA
 NEW ORGANIC BLACK BREAKFAST AND EARL GREY TEAS
- 5. We need a COMPACT VACUUM CLEANER and a LOW PULL-ALONG TROLLEY suitable for heavy bags of rice and flour. If you can help with either item, please email me.

Feedback:

We would love to hear from you about any comments and wishes! If you have any product preferences, you know about possible suppliers, have enquiries about events, your **membership** or just want to make general comments as a customer/member, Please feel free to talk to Jill, Deva or our cashiers, or send an email to: okines.food.coop@ gmail.com

